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Dear Multnomah Community, 

I hope this finds you well and encouraged by the love of God that we have come to 
know through Jesus Christ! The Presidential Search Committee is so grateful for your 
support and partnership in prayer. God’s provision has been evident to us throughout 
this entire process.  

As we shared previously, the search committee met in October to review each 
candidate who applied to be Multnomah’s next president. From these applicants, we 
prayerfully selected a group of semi-finalists for interviews and assessment over the 
past month. Having completed this work with each of the semi-finalists, the search 
committee met last week to pray and discuss this group of gifted men and women. At 
the end of our meeting, we selected a small group of finalists for further 
consideration. Later this month the committee will conduct in-person interviews with 
each of the finalists. We are confident in our finalists and remain open to God's 
introducing us to additional candidates. 

Please continue to pray for us and the search. Getting to know these candidates and 
anticipating how God will use one of them at MU is very exciting! Pray that God would 
grant the committee discernment and a clear sense of His leading as we meet with the 
finalists this month. 

Blessings, 

Nathan Nymeyer 

Presidential Search Committee Chair   

presidentialsearch@multnomah.edu 
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